Shed Security Discussion. The issue is how to keep the contents of the shed secure
and yet make the AED accessible to all players on the court. The shed door has been
left standing open at times and paddles have disappeared from the shed. The shed is
currently secured with a combination lock with the code known to members (zip code).
Suggestions: advertise a policy that whomever opens the shed must close it before they
leave, add a door closer so that the door doesn'’t stand open. Gary will donate a Gang
Box to lock and store paddles. A motion to accept the suggestions was made by Dave
Brusky, seconded by Dave Soldat. Motion carried.

July 5th Tournament discussion led by Cheryl Williams. Cheryl has been coordinating
the event. The tournament will use all 12 courts with separate divisions; mens,
women’s, mixed and by level of ability, 3.0, 3.5, and 4.0. Expenses so far include print
advertising, swag bag items and medals. Cheryl is still in need of more teams to sign
up, pop-up tents, coolers, tables, water and volunteers.

Field Trips discussion by Todd Kleisner. Todd is looking for suggestions of possible bus
trips to be offered to members. Suggestions included a PPA Event, Brewers game, A
site to check for Wl tournaments is at pickleballWl.com



